
 THE  LAKES  HOA                                              
 NEWS AND UPDATES                      
             
 I. Much thanks to Patty Rouchar and 
team for decorating the entrance and 
Gatehouse for Christmas         
 II. 2016 Annual Meeting was not held 
because we did not have a quorum….  
 III. The 2016 Annual meeting will be 
held on January 10 at the gatehouse  
 IV. Please plan to attend the meeting 
or get your proxy in so we can hold the 
meeting with a quorum….     
 V. If you would like to serve on the 
Board please let Rodney know….Roger 
DeSanti  and Rick Childress will be 
running for election  …..      
 VI. Notice for annual dues will be 
coming out…Increase of $50 for the year, 
for capital reserves, drainage projects and 
street repairs….. 


